

Planning Unit 10601 West 10th St Greeley, CO 80634

Tim Kemp City of Fort Collins 281 North College Fort Collins CO 80522

31 October 2016

Dear TAP Project Applicant

Your Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) application has been reviewed and scored for the FY18-FY20 cycle. I am pleased to inform you that the Power Trail Grade Separation at Harmony Rdwas selected for funding. If you are not the project manager for this project, please forward this to the appropriate person and contact me immediately.

This project will be programmed as follows:

	FY2018	FY2019	FY2020
TAP	\$0	\$0	\$800,000
Local /	\$0	\$0	\$1500,000
Overmatch			
TOTAL	\$0	\$0	\$2,300,000

The next step is to contact your CDOT Project Manager, Jake Schuch, telephone number 970/350-2205 or email address is jake.schuch@state.co.us, to set up the initial meeting. To facilitate the contracting process, please bring the following items to your first meeting:

- Your agency's contact people and information
- Copy of project application
- Project Conceptual Plans (if available)

The steps required for your project can take a significant amount of time to complete, and you are encouraged to begin working with CDOT as soon as possible. Please note that the expenditure of any funds prior to the IGA being fully executed cannot be reimbursed by the



State of Colorado and those funds are not eligible for inclusion in the IGA project budget. Please consult with CDOT prior to expenditure of any funds.

Good luck and please let me know if we can be of any assistance.

Jam Schniders

Cordially,

Karen Schneiders

Region Planner

Cc: NFR

Jake Schuch